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Attached are copies of letters received between February 14, 2018 and March 8, 2018. These
letters are listed in the March 19, 2018 Board packet under Letters Received.

Author Addressee Date Topic

Milas Smith David J Stoldt 3/2/18 Stormwater and Dry Weather Flow Reuse Grant
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MAR 5 2018
MPWMD

CITY OF PACIFIC GROVE

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
ENVIRONMENTAL PROGRAMS
300 Forest Avenue o Pacific Grove, California 93950

March 2, 2018
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
ATTN: David Stoldt, General Manager

5 Harris Court, Building G
Monterey CA, 93940

RE: Stormwater and Dry Weather Flow Reuse Grant

Dear Mr. Stoldt and the MPWMD Board of Directors:
Thank you!

Beginning in June 2014, the MPWMD Board of Directors set in motion a series of events which has now culminated
into a 9MM Urban Diversion and Sewer improvement project located in the City of Pacific Grove.

On February 18, 2015, the MPWMD awarded to the City of Pacific Grove a grant in the amount of 100,000. Funds
were used for development expenses associated with Stormwater and Dry Weather Flow Reuse Project.

Without the initial MPWMD financial support the City of Pacific Grove would not have been able to achieve in
concept or scope the Urban Diversion Dry-Wet Weather Urban Diversion project.

Thank you again for your support, patience, and consideration.
Sincerely,
Milas Smith M.B.A.

City of Pacific Grove, Public Works
Environmental Programs Manager



